
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

TO:             Dr. Al Roberts, Superintendent 
                   Board of Education 
 
FROM:      Sheryl Marinier 
 
SUBJECT:  National Week of the Young Child 
 
DATE:        April 10, 2012 
 
 
The Collaboration for Early Childhood is requesting that the Oak Park jurisdictions adopt the attached 
proclamation as a way to highlight the importance of early childhood.  This item will return to the Board for 
action on April 24, 2012. 
 
Attachments: (1) 
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